
From: Robert McCaffrey
To: Planning Commissioners
Subject: Verizon Wireless; Eastbluff Shopping Center
Date: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 4:29:56 PM

I THINK THIS IS A  GOOD IDEA AND WILL GIVE RESIDENTS BETTER SERVICE.

PLEASE APPROVE.

SINCERELY,

BOB MCCAFFREY

Planning Commission - September 13, 2018 
Item No. 3b Additional Materials Received 

Verizon Eastbluff Monopole Telecom (PA2017-256)
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